
Connelly Alumnae share their Connelly memories...  
 
"The Holy Child Exchange Program is a learning opportunity and a great way to grow as a 
mature, independent young woman. It is an unforgettable experience that is rarely offered 
to high school students." Krystal, '07 
 
"It is a good place for individuality to blossom." Hannah, '07 
 
"I love this school so much. Everyone was always there if you needed help and they are 
always smiling." Kishia, '06  
 
"Overall Connelly's hospitality made me feel comfortable to share my thoughts and 
feelings, therefore helping me to develop more skills to achieve my goals." Chloe, '05 
 
"The best way to describe Connelly is four years that will last a lifetime." Jacqueline, '04  
 
"My experience at Connelly was rewarding; it taught me to have self confidence, to learn 
from my mistakes, and most importantly to laugh and have fun." Sara, '03  
 
"Connelly gave me the chance to explore and learn about myself and meet great people 
along the way." Francesca, '02 
 
"Connelly not only prepared me well for college, it provided the challenging, fun and 
cultivating environment in which to grow as a woman. Individual expression was 
encouraged, ideas were explored in small group settings, and lasting friendships were 
made." Liz, '85  
 
"I had a pretty remarkable experience at Connelly. I think it was the catalyst for my 
university acceptance. I owe the rest of my life decisions and career choice to that 
experience at Connelly." Sally Polk-Garcia '73 
 
"My years at Connelly were rich and valuable. The spirit and experiences have enriched my 
life as well as my family's." Maureen de Martino O'Callahan '65  
 


